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Upcoming Dates

11/30-12/17 EOC Testing
11/30-12/1 Cohort A
12/3- 12/4 Cohort B
12/5 Football State Title Game 
Open media center for computer and internet use-
will be on Tuesday and Thursday

IMPORTANT
INFO

Statebound, again!

Congratulations to the Cyclone
Football Team for a semifinal
victory against Nolensville last
Friday and for advancing to the
Blue Cross Bowl for the second
straight season.  We encourage
everyone to wear your orange
and black all week in support of
our Cyclone football team as they
compete for back-to-back state
championships on Saturday,
December 5th at TN
Tech University’s Tucker Stadium
in Cookeville.  Tickets are
available on gofan.co and kickoff
is set for 11 a.m.

http://gofan.co/


Try-outs for the team will

be held on December

8th  at 3 PM at the EHS

pool.  Each athlete will

demonstrate their best

swimming stroke for 200

yards, along with starts and

some underwater work. 

 Additionally, A mandatory

swim team parents

meeting will be held in the

commons on December

15th at 5:30 PM.

Best of luck to students

who will be taking end of

course exams this week. 

 We want to be sure that

we maintain

a standard of excellence in

all that we do and,

Although it has been a

very different semester of

learning for everyone, it is

important to remember to

take your time, stay

focused, and give your

best effort.

Pre-Cal SDC Test

State-wide Dual Credit

SDC test will Friday Dec

4th for all of Mr. Salyer’s

Pre-Cal classes. By state

guidelines all SDC

students are required to

take this exam. The test

will begin at 8am in the

balcony of the gym.

Cohort A students will

come on Friday morning

to take the test. Then the

Cohort A students can

leave as soon as they

finish their test. The state

does allow for a make-up

test, but that date has not

been announced yet.

Thus, again, we

encourage students to

take the test this Friday.

-Mr. Culbert

Swim Season EOC Testing

Student Voice Survey

Join Student Voice to

organize at the federal, state

and local levels and ensure all

education decision makers

start with students. Students,

share your perspective on

education policy by taking one

minute to fill out this survey:

www.stuvoice.org/start-with-

students#sign-on

Student Voice is a by-

students, for-students 501(c)

(3) nonprofit organization that

works in all 50 states to equip

students as storytellers,

organizers and institutional

partners who advocate for

student-driven solutions to

educational inequity. For

more information about

Student Voice, visit our

website at StuVoice.org and

follow @Stu_Voice and

#StuVoice on social media.

Key Club Info

Key club members should

check their Key

club classroom for the

Christmas project sign-up!

http://www.stuvoice.org/start-with-students#sign-on
http://stuvoice.org/

